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Resolution of Recognition
FRED of the Month
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;
WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in the work ethics and characteristics described in The Fred Factor by Mark Sanborn, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize a FRED of the Month at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on May 16, 2013, does hereby recognize the following as FRED of the Month for May 2013:

Chief Jeff Cross (Radcliff City Police) & The Honorable JJ Duvall (Mayor of the City of Radcliff), are responsible for placing a resource officer with the Hardin County Schools.  Chief Cross’ department wrote a grant seeking resources for their department and chose to share those resources with the Hardin County Schools.  For the last two school years (2011-12 and 2012-13), Officer Antonio Stephens has shared messages with students that have inspired them to stay on track and have given them even more reasons to do their best in and out of the classroom.  He has helped our schools without full-time resource officers with valuable assistance in various matters.  

Chief Cross and Mayor Duvall gave Officer Stephens to the entire district.  Officer Stephens has made friends with students in schools all across Hardin County.  There certainly could have been other ways The City of Radcliff invested the grant’s resources, however, they chose to share Officer Stephens with Hardin County Schools.  We are appreciative of their generosity and Officer Stephens’ friendship, guidance and mentorship he has provided to our students.  We are also appreciative to the City of Radcliff.  
The Board extends its congratulations to Ms. Baxter for the recognition she has earned for herself and Hardin County Schools.
